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June 17, 2020 
 

ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. IR 20-089 – Investigation into the Effects of the COVID-19 
  Emergency on Utilities and Utility Customers  
  Response of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., Pennichuck East Utility, Inc., 
  and Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc. 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
As required by the Commission’s order of notice in this docket, regulated utilities presented at 
today’s status conference, information and data responsive to the Commission’s multiple areas 
of inquiry.  The Pennichuck companies presented today on the impacts the Governor’s 
Emergency Orders are having on the Pennichuck companies as well as on the companies’ 
proactive and timely responses to protect customers and its employees.  This presentation is 
attached for the Commission’s record.   
 
Until otherwise ordered by the Commission, the Pennichuck companies will hereafter submit 
updated written responses no later than the 30th day of every month. 
  
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
cc: Electronic Service List for Docket No. IR 20-089. 
 
 

 

 


